
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19.10.2022 

 

Swimming 
 
Kia Ora parents and caregivers, 

 

A1, A2, A3, A4 and A5 will be going swimming at the Manurewa Aquatic 

Centre, Sykes Road on Thursday afternoons starting next week, 27 

October. There will be 6 sessions before the end of the term. 

 

This is an important part of the school curriculum and all students are 

expected to participate. 

 

Please ensure your child has: 

 Swimming togs and a towel in an unknotted, named plastic bag (your 

child will bring a bag home next week) 

 A hat and shoes for the walk there and back 

 A2, A5 and A3 will leave school at 12.45  

 A1 and A4 will leave school at 1.15  

 

 

Marion DeVere-Ellery 

Team Leader Nga Hau e Wha Tahi 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I have been informed that my child _____________________ Room ___ 

will walk to and from the pool in Sykes Road every Thursday afternoon, 

during Term 4 2022, to participate in swimming lessons. 

 

Signed ___________________________ 

 


